Cir no: HBT ATH /GEN/44/24-25 Date: 31.10.2024

SCHOOL PICNIC: GRADE 2

Dear Parents,

School picnic holds a special place in the educational experience of students, and their importance goes beyond just a day of fun and relaxation. It provides students with a hands-on, experiential learning opportunity outside the classroom. They analyse how to face a range of adventurous challenges that can contribute significantly to their holistic development.

We are pleased to inform you that the students of Grade 2 will be taken on a School picnic to **Dubai Creek Park on 6th November 2024**. If you are interested in sending your ward kindly send AED 30 /- (in a sealed envelope addressed to the class teacher) as the entrance fee on or before 04.11.2024.

The students (School transport users) will be picked up and dropped at the same time. **Own Transport students should be dropped in School at 7.25am and picked up at 2.30 pm in the afternoon.**

If you do not wish to send your child, kindly keep him / her at home on that day. Please complete and return the consent form along with the money to the class teacher on or before Monday, 4th November 2024.

Kindly note that no amount will be accepted after 04.11.2024.

Students going for picnic should come in regular uni	form and wear ID cards. They have to carry snack
boxes and water to keep them hydrated.	
Regards	
Principal	
Mariyam Nizar Ahamed	
Cir no: HBT ATH /GEN/44/24-25	Date: 31.10.2024
CONSENT FORM	
I wish do not wish to send my ward for the Picnic to Dubai Creek Park.	
Please find enclosed an amount of AED 30 /- for the	picnic.
Name of the student:	Class & Div:
Name of Parent:	Signature:
Mobile No:	